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East Harptree C of E Primary School Newsletter 17 

Friday 27th January 2023  

 

 

 

Monday 30th January Messy Church 3.30-4.30pm in school 

Wednesday 1st February Mobile library visit to school – library cards needed 

Wednesday 1st February Pre-loved clothing collection Preschool car park  9-9.15am 

Thursday 2nd February PTA Cake Sale – donations to school office 

Friday 10th February Last day of term 

Monday 20th February First Day of Term 

Wednesday 1st March Road Safety Day 

Wednesday 1st March Y3/4 Netball Festival 

Thursday 2nd March World Book Day 

Friday 17th March Red Nose Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to our Stars of the Week and Head teacher Award Winners 

 Charlie, Poppy M, Luke, Rory M, Dotty, Poppy K, Ivy, Henry, Willoughby, Seb 

We have a school vacancy for a 1:1 SEN Teaching Assistant.  Please see attached link for 

further details SEN Teaching Assistant (1:1) - Eteach 

https://www.eteach.com/job/sen-teaching-assistant-11-1300490


 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Poet Visit AF Harrold Tuesday 24th January 

We were delighted to welcome A.F. Harrold to our school to speak to all the children in 

Fox, Squirrel and Otter classes.  He is a poet, performer and children's author. He 

performed a variety of poems to the children that were funny, engaging and interactive, 

including “A poem about a dog having a bath”, “Kennings”, animal riddle poems and 

ones about the children’s favourite food.   

Mrs Banks said he was “inspiring”, Rory M said “I liked his beard and he has a book 

about things you find in your beard”, Dottie said he was “Hilarious” and Ewan said “I 

really liked the poet. He was really funny”.  Jasper C said he was “really entertaining.” 

Well’s Literature Festival kindly sponsored this event so it was free to the school and he 

also went to visit our friends at Ubley Primary School in the afternoon. 

Children can buy signed books through the school office and the PTA have kindly given 

the school a budget to buy books so we will have a few copies in the school library too! 

Book details available at afharroldkids.com  

  

  



  

 

 

 

 

Book of the Week 

Mrs Banks says “this book will keep you 

smiling the whole way through.  Grandad 

grows fire-breathing dragons in his 

garden. They turn out to be a lot more 

trouble than cucumbers!  If you enjoy 

reading this one, then also look out for 

other books in the series!” 

Recommended for Y5+ 

 

 

PTA Clothing Collection 

Viki Walker (Harry and Charlie’s mum) is 

organising another preloved clothing 

collection for the PTA and Preschool. 

Anyone can donate clean, dry, reusable 

clothing, shoes, jewellery, belts or bags.   

Please drop off 9-9.15am in the Preschool 

car park on Wednesday 1st February or 

contact Viki to arrange an earlier drop off 

time at her house – she can often be found 

in the playground at pick up times.  

Thank you! 

 

 

 


